



6th July 2018

**Dear Parents and Carers,** 



## New members of our Children's Leadership Team

As you will be aware our school has a Children's Leadership Team, this is a team of children who voice the opinions of their peers and help organise various events in school. In order to select members for the team, Mrs Yasmin and Miss Noshad have asked children who are interested to complete an application form. Many children were enthusiastic about applying for the CLT and we have received some great applications. This week children have been shortlisted for the second part of the process...the interview! On Monday 9th of July these lucky applicants will be interviewed by Mrs Yasmin and Miss Noshad. This is an exciting opportunity which will give them first hand experiences of future interviews. The year 3 interviews will be held in September. We wish all applicants the best of luck.

# **Shorts and Shades Day**

On Monday the 9th of July children will be allowed to come into school in non-uniform and dressed in shorts/ dresses and shades. We would like to ask children to bring in one item of food, rather than money, for us to raffle at the Summer Fair. The items for each year group would be very much appreciated.

Year 3 - One packet of biscuits

Year 4 - Crisps

Year 5 - Chocolate

Year 6 - A bottle of drink



#### **Summer Fair**

We would like to invite parents to our annual Summer Fair on Thursday the 12th of July form 2-4pm. All are welcome and we would like a contribution of 20p as an entrance fee. There will be lots of stalls for parents and children to enjoy e.g. food stall, toy stall, cake raffle, tombola and a lucky dip.

If there are any parents that would like to help us then please do contact the school office or Mrs Yasmin and leave your name and telephone number so we can contact you.

#### **Breakfast Club**

There seems to be a little confusion about payment for breakfast club. The charge is £1 per day or £5 for the full week and this includes food and a drink. If anyone wishes to join then please do collect a breakfast club letter form the school office.

### **ATTENDANCE**

Well done to classes 1, 4, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12 for achieving over 96% the week before the holidays.



SUPERB:)

### DATES FOR NEXT WEEK

- \* Monday 9th July New classes and teachers/Class 12 and 7 visit to Oldham Gallery/Oldham Rock Wrangle Times Tables
- \* Tuesday 10th July Class 1 and 2 visit to Oldham Gallery
- \* Wednesday 11th July Class 10 and 11 visit to Oldham Gallery
- \* Thursday 12th July 12 children going to Hack Space in Oldham/Class 3 visit to the gallery/Summer Fair 2-4pm
- \* Friday 13th July Class 4 visit to Oldham Gallery

